Town of Norris Point

Proposed Municipal Plan
and
Development Regulations Amendment

The Town Council of Norris Point is considering a request to amend the
Municipal Plan and Development Regulations. In accordance with Section
14 of the Urban and Rural Planning Act, Council is seeking input from
residents on the proposed amendment before considering it for adoption.

The owner of property at Civic No. 9, Harbourview Drive has requested
an amendment to the Municipal Plan that would re-designate a portion
of the5 ha property to the Residential land use designation from
the Environmental Protection land use designation, to recognize the
existing residential use of that portion of the property. A corresponding
amendment to the Development Regulations is also requested to rezone
the portion of the property to the Residential land use zone.

A copy of the proposed amendment may be viewed at the Town office.
Residents are requested to notify Council in writing by mail, facsimile or
email by June 12, 2019, with any comments or concerns regarding the
proposed amendment.

For further information, or to view the proposed amendment, contact the
Council office at:
Town of Norris Point
P.0. Box 119
Norris Point, NL AOK 3VO0
Phone: 709-458-2896
Fax: 709-458-2883

Email: info@norrispoint.ca
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